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Regulatory Update 
Nepal – LTE 1800 MHz band is licensed 

 

On 29th December, 2016, Nepal Telecommunication Authority (NTA) issued a public 

notice informing that NTA has authorized Nepal Telecom to operate 4G/LTE through 

technical neutral operator in 1800 MHz band.  

  

It is confirmed that manufacturer could apply for a Letter of Amendment to include the 

new band for devices which are already Approved in Nepal and can support LTE 

1800MHz band. A signed frequency declaration letter along with a technical document 

mentioning frequencies and power levels are required for submission. PCS are able to 

support customer in obtaining the LoA upon request.  

  

Other mobile operators in Nepal are also in the process of getting authorization for 

operating technology neutral 4G/LTE in the near future.  

 

PCS will continue to monitor all developments and further updates will be provided once 

additional information is obtained. 
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